

NCFA 2020 Distributor Social Canceled

The NCFA Distributor Social, initially postponed to September, has been officially canceled.

With some feedback from the industry and the concern of another upswing of COVID-19 this fall, the NCFA felt this was the best decision and hope you can understand.

For those who have already paid for this event, you have a few options:

1. **apply payment towards 2021 Membership Dues;**
2. **apply payment towards 2021 Distributor Social; or**
3. **request a refund of your payment amount.**

Please email Lisa Graham at Lgraham@ncfaonline.com to advise what option you would like to select for your payment.

Screw Open Golf Outing Still On!

The NCFA Screw Open is still on, so grab your clubs and join us on September 10. Valleaire Golf Club is taking all the necessary precautions to help keep their guests safe. We are still finalizing some things on our end with Valleaire, but look for updated information and how to register coming your way soon!

NIGHT AT THE BALLPARK Canceled

With the uncertainty of knowing if there will be any MLB Games played this year, the restrictions that will be put in place if they do play, and the same concern for the safety of our members, this event has been canceled.